
 

April 11, 2017 

 

 

 

 

Pamela G. Monroe, Administrator  

New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee  

21 South Fruit Street 

Suite 10  

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

 

Re: SEC Docket 2015 #06 (Joint Application of Northern Pass Transmission, LLC and 

Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy for a Certificate of 

Site and Facility). 

 

RE: LETTER OF PROTEST 
 

Dear Ms. Monroe: 

 
We write this letter in PROTEST to the “Report of Prehearing Conference” distributed by 

email by your office April 11, 2017 at 10:51 AM. 

 

We were present for the Prehearing Conference on April 4, 2017 and made copious notes 

regarding the future procedural requirements. At that Conference it was stated that 8 

paper copies of the Exhibits List would be required. A clarification would be provided 

regarding electronic provisions of the Exhibits List. 

 

The Report this morning changes the requirement for the number of paper copies and 

changes the BILODEAU 18 notation to BILODEAU 21. 

 

This protest is grounded in the action taken this morning in hand delivering 8 paper 

copies, to your attention, to your office at 21 South Fruit Street, Concord NH. 

 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  Please contact me if you have any 

questions. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Philip Bilodeau 

Joan Bilodeau 

 

603-463-5560 


